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Digital 
Dates 
 

Friday, 6th July 

2.30pm Year 5 
ESCOT Assembly 

Wednesday, 18th 
July 

KS2 Sports Day 

Friday, July 20th 

11.00am Leaver’s 
Service 

1.30pm End of 
Summer Term 

Monday, 10th 
September 

Children back to 
school 

FROM THE PTFA 
 

Massive thanks and hearty congratulations to the whole 
school community for the absolutely spectacular Summer Fete 
last week!  
 

The approximate figure raised at the fete is a staggering 

£3,500£3,500£3,500 

 
To everyone who helped in any way; the organisers, those 
who helped set up or clear up, ran a stall, or brought in 
goodies to contribute, and the local community who donated 
goods, prizes, or their time. But most of all, thank you to all 
who showed up and spent money! Enormous heaps of 
unending gratitude to everyone!  
 
The results of the children's raffle ticket selling competition are 
in... it was a close finish, but Reception Class are the winners! 
Congratulations Reception Class, you will be involved in the 
cutting the rope at the opening of the new school building! 
 
Please return all sponsorship money for the children's fun run, 
danceathon, or readathon to the school office as soon as 
possible, thank you! 

 JULY 6 2018 

NEWS 

www.newton-poppleford.devon.sch.uk                               01395 568300                         admin@newton-poppleford.sch.uk 

Details about Summer Holiday Clubs can be found on the news page of our website! 

www.newton-poppleford.devon.sch.uk                               01395 568300                         admin@newton-poppleford.sch.uk 

Packing Up! 

From July 16th we will need some help with packing up 
various rooms in the school. If you are able to help, please let 
the School Office know, what day and what time! 
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 Y1- Our Wow 
moment has been 

watching the Year 1’s 
become independent 

writers! 

 Y2- Our Wow moment this 
past week was enjoying fab 

writing and excellent spellings. 

Y6- Mrs McFadden, Mrs Laureys and Mrs Cooper 
would like to dedicate this WOW moment to the 
whole of year 6. For being an enthusiastic group, 

eager to learn and showing lots of kindness 
towards each other the whole year round.        

You will all be missed!   

Y3– Our Wow moment has been watching you all 

flourish and blossom into super mathematicians. 
Thank you all for a fun year. 

Y4- Our class Wow moment was 
meeting our new teachers for Year 5 

as well as playing our World Cup 
board games that we made for 

homework. 

YR- We want to say Wow, 
Reception– you are all so keen 

to learn new things! 

Y5- Year 5 wowed me during our week’s residential 
at Escot. They really made me smile with their 

teamwork, enthusiasm and the smiles on their faces. 
Thank you, Year 5. 

WOW MOMENTSWOW MOMENTSWOW MOMENTS   

From the teachers 


